RECEIVED
MAR 2 1 2016

HEALTH FACILITIES &
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

March 7, 2016

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

Ilinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
Illinois Department of Public Health

~ 525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, 1llinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)

Dear Ms. Avery:

I am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I receive orthopedic care from Dr. Jereb. My
physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are
always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

I am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application submitted by Schaumburg
Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington’s physicians. I support this project because
it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the lllinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application
filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. I believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance,
for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Genna Parer
1027 Charlela Ln Apt 311
Elk Grove Village I. 60007-3252




March 7, 2016

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
Hllinois Department of Public Health

525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, Illinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)

Dear Ms. Avery:

I'am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I receive orthopedic care from Dr. Patel. My
physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are
always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

I am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application submitted by Schaumburg
Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington’s physicians. I support this project because
it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application
filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. I believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance,
for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Bret Wright

1914 N Verde Drive
Arlington Heights IL  60004-2827
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March1, 2016

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
lllinois Department of Public Health

525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, llinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)

Dear Ms. Avery:

Our family are recent patients of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. My wife and son
have received orthopedic care from Dr. Cirrincione at his medical office in Schaumburg,
Ilinois. Dr. Cirrincione and his staff always provide us with compassionate, individualized
orthopedic care. They are always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient
location for my care.

| am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application
submitted by Schaumburg Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by
Barrington’s doctors, including Dr. Cirrincione. | support this project because having a high
quality caring group in our area is very important to us. Convenience for our ongoing care
and reassurance of a quality care is important to our family.

| ask the members of the lllinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support
the CON application filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. | believe the project will be
beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance, for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ch

David Jacobs
6 Terra Vita Drive
South Barrington, lllinois 60010




March 7, 2016

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
Illinois Department of Public Health

525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, 1llinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)

Dear Ms. Avery:

I am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I receive orthopedic care from Dr. Jereb. My
physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are
always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

1 am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application submitted by Schaumburg
Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington’s physicians. I support this project because
it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application
filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. | believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance,
for your consideration.

Eduard¥ Garza
231 Gingerbrook Ln
Bartlett IL 60103



March 7, 2016

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
Minois Department of Public Health

525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, 1llinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)
Dear Ms. Avery:

I am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. 1 receive orthopedic care from Dr. Cirrincione. My
physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are
always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

I am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application submitted by Schaumburg
Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington’s physicians. 1 support this project because
it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application
filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. 1 believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance,

for your consideration.
Sincere]yﬁ 9%40’
AY

Robin Kiamco
277 Mont Clare Ln
Wood Dale IL 60191




March 7, 2016

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator

Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
Illinois Department of Public Health

525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, Illinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)
Dear Ms. Avery:

I am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I receive orthopedic care from Dr. Patel. My
physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are
always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

" T am writing this letter to express my support for the certificate of need application submitted by Schaumburg
Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington’s physicians. I support this project because
it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application
filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. I believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance,
for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Deborah Yanik
1033 N Smith St
Palatine IL 60067




March 7, 2016

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
Illinois Department of Public Health

~525"West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, Illinois 62761

RE: Schaumburg Surgery Center (CON Project 16-007)
Dear Ms. Avery:

I am a current patient of Barrington Orthopedic Specialists. I receive orthopedic care from Dr. Tashima. My
physician and the Barrington staff always provide me with compassionate, individualized orthopedic care. They are
always friendly and do their best to find the most convenient location for my care.

I am writing this letter to express my 'support for the certificaté of need application submitted by Schaumburg
Surgery Center, an outpatient surgery center that will be owned by Barrington’s physicians. I support this pI‘O_]eCt because
it will provide another cost effective treatment option for me and my family.

I ask the members of the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board to support the CON application
filed by Schaumburg Surgery Center. I believe the project will be beneficial for our community. Thank you, in advance,
for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Rita Schoppe
1128 Monroe Dr
Bartlett IL 60103




